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School of the Wild 
The Bellevue CSD has been participating in a “School of 
the Wild” program for 5th grade students over the last 
several years. Earlier this week they were at Felderman 
Park (and the Mill Creek area) where a DNR 
representative from the Manchester hatchery came to 
stock rainbow trout. The students were allowed to help 
move the fish. Students also traveled to various parts of the 
area and county to learn a variety of outdoor skills.

Mr. Kueter assisted students in 
learning how to read a compass.

Earth Day 
Many groups participated in 
Earth Day recently, including the 
Bellevue FFA group that has 
adopted a stretch of highway in 

  the area where members will 
clean up regularly.

Mammal Day and the DNR 
Mr. Reuter once again had the annual 
“Mammal Day” for his students in Field 
Science class where students were allowed to 
bring in their mammals (pets) to learn about 
the differences and similarities.

 Additionally, the Field 
Science had a visit 
from DNR officer, and 
Bellevue resident, 
Andrew Keil who 
shared a variety of 
information about the 
wildlife in the area, 
specifically sharing 
various skins/hides.

The Weekly Comet 
From Dr. Tom Meyer, Superintendent of the Bellevue Community School District 

Upcoming 
Events, Early 

Dismissals, and 
“No School” 

Days 

• May 8 - 2-Hour 
Early Dismissal 
for Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• May 21 - Last 
Day of School 
for Seniors; 
Awards Night

• May 24 - Last 
Day of School 
for the 
2023-2024 
School Year

• May 25 - 
Bellevue High 
School 
Graduation - 
4:00 PM

• School 
Registration - 
August 5 & 6

• July 28-August 4
“Non-Contact” 
Period for 
Students and 
School Coaches, 
etc.

• August 23 - 
TENTATIVE 
1st day of school 
for the 
2024-2025 
school year

Believe in the 
Blue. Believe in 

Bellevue. 
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